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Eric Cooper

From: James Cretekos <jcretekos@bmepc.com>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Eric Cooper; Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com
Cc: john@gerberhomes.com; Danille  Shaffer; Linc Swedrock
Subject: 5157 Overlook Lane Update

Good morning Eric and Lance, 
Just wanted to give you both an update on 5157 Overlook Lane (Old Brookside Lot 38). Gerber Homes is still planning to 
meet with Mr. Pidgeon (homeowner behind lot 38) to discuss the issues, however with the current virus situation this 
meeting hasn’t taken place yet.  
 
Once the virus things clear up, and non-essential construction is allowed again, Gerber will be reaching out to coordinate 
a time to meet and review.  
 
Thank you,  
 
James G. Cretekos, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
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